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RESIDENT RIGHTS 

You have the right to state grievances to the owner or 
the manager of the facility, to any governmental                    

agency, or to any other person without reprisal. 

SHARING 

TIMES 

In memoriam 
We extend our deepest                          

sympathy to the family and  
friends of our residents who            

recently passed away. 
 
 

Rene Clinger 

Audrey Horn 

Janice Burnside 

Glenna West 

April 22, 
2024 
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Eclipse Reminders 
Plan Ahead 

 Fill up vehicle gas tanks week prior 
 Get groceries week prior 

 Stay off the roads 
 Make sure you have eye protection                              

(glasses available at FELC) 
 Keep in mind cell phones may not work 

 Some St. Francis entrances will be blocked off 
(residents will be receiving notification) 



April 

02 - James Seyer (Villas) 
05 - Jane Ewald (Villas) 
08 - Sr. Edna Michel (Villas) 
13 - Carol Brickner (Villas) 
14 - Eugene Phillips (Villas) 
24 - Mary Harding (Villas) 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

RESIDENTS OF ST. FRANCIS  

SENIOR MINISTRIES 

Don’t forget to visit and “like” the                         
St. Francis Senior Ministries Facebook 

page.  More pictures, announcements and 
events are posted on our page. 
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EMAILS WANTED!   
 

Please provide us with your email so we can email  
you the monthly newsletter and calendar!   

You can email Kellie Hartsel at  
Kellie.Hartsel@stfrancishome.org or call her at  

(419) 443-1540.   
Newsletters are also posted on the  

NEW WEBSITE (csjinitiatives.org/tiffin) and  
on the St. Francis Senior Ministries  

Facebook Page. 



Page 4 

March 30, 
2024 

St. Francis  
Senior  

Ministries had 
the chance to 
thank Medical 

Director,  
Dr. Akers for 

all he does and 
wish him a  

happy  
Doctor’s Day! 

Social Work Month 
March was Social Work Month and 

St. Francis Senior Ministries                                 
recognized Social Services  
Designee, Amanda Stein. 


